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June 3, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:


Attached please find the final DNAM5 file for McFly as done by the Genomics class at Hampden-Sydney College in the spring semester 2014.  The students have identified the following as areas of special concern for your attention.  In each case, they believe that the evidence as shown by Glimmer, GeneMark, and coding potential justify their decisions:

Very large 634 bp gap between gp 35 and 36.

Potentially exclude gp 58. It is 81 bp long with no original Glimmer call. 

Start and stop choices of gp 61 and 62. They have a 38 bp overlap.

Start and stop choices of gp 74 and 75. They have a 49 bp overlap.
Please let me know if you require any additional information from us, and thank you for your work on this!








Sincerely,
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Michael J. Wolyniak








Assistant Professor of Biology








Hampden-Sydney College
DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY • HAMPDEN-SYDNEY, VA 23943-0123 • (434) 223-6183 • FAX (434) 223-6374 • WWW.HSC.EDU


